
Project Update: July 2016 
 
In the second part of project we performed a few lectures about our research and results 
from first and second Rufford project. 
 
At the end of 2015, we were involved in assessments for IUCN Red List of Orthoptera as 
representatives of Serbia. These assessments showed how important were data which were 
collected during our Rufford projects, but also we saw that there were a lot of areas which 
we needed to cover. 
 
The results of the second Rufford Project were also presented as a poster at The First 
European Congress on Orthoptera Conservation (18.-20. March, 2016 in Trier). During this 
congress other European experts were informed about our current research in Serbia for 
which they were very interested to hear about our future plans. 
 

   
Left: Poster at The First European Congress on Orthoptera Conservation. Middle: 
Pholidoptera littoralis similis. Right: Forest clearing, habitat with interesting species of 
Orthoptera. 
 


